

TENPIS OF TOPICS

Website About Forms Recognition More

Greetings!

Visit Our Website

Michigan State USBC

For our tournament bowlers - Check-In Information:

Due to COVID-19 restrictions and on-going required protocols to our centers Check-In will be different this year.

EMAIL WILL BE SENT TO TEAM CAPTAIN (if provided) with copies of the check-in sheets showing your lane assignment. Please share with **everyone** on your team and including those without email.

We will also be posting on our website: Michiganstateusbc.com.

When you arrive at the center for your squad time, please report directly to your assigned lane.

Announcements will begin at least 20 minutes prior to squad time.

Masks are required to enter, move about or leave the center. You may take your mask off if you are eating, drinking or on the lane bowling, otherwise current orders mandate that you wear your mask. Social distancing is required.

Are you certified? Please check under the "member" column on the check-in sheet. If it is blank, you are not currently listed as a member and must become one prior to competition. Please visit: http://www.bowl.com/Join/.

PLEASE do NOT wait till the day of the tournament.

You must be a member prior to rolling even one ball. If you are listed on <u>bowl.com</u>, please print and bring with you if you do not have your current membership card.

At this time, **ONLY CAPTAINS** will be allowed in the tournament office. **Substitutions**: Wherever possible, these should be sent to the state office no later than 12 noon Wednesday of the week you are scheduled to bowl.

Michigan State Substitute form 2021

Failure to follow any state or center required mandates will result in expulsion from the center, the tournament, and forfeiture of entry fees.

EVERYONE'S COOPERATION IS APPRECIATED IN THESE CHALLENGING TIMES

SEE YOU ON THE LANES

Michigan State Office

Please be aware that the office hours are different now that state tournaments are being run.

Most of the time the staff will be out of the office from Friday noon (bringing all the supplies to the tournament sites) until Monday late morning (picking up all the supplies)

Please, be patient as your calls/emails are important to us but may not be answered during those times. They do their very best to respond as soon as possible

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION!!

Michigan State USBC Open Tournament

On February 20th in the Doubles portion of the Michigan State USBC Open tournament,

Frank Radtke rolled games of 234, 262 and 300 for a great 796 series

Congratulations, Frank Great Bowling !!!



Michigan State USBC Women's Tournament

No, these are not the required uniforms for bowling in the Women's State tournament in Bay City

....BUT it surely gave everyone bowling that morning a SMILE.

We thank those ladies who brightened everyone's day ... something we could ALL use!

The backs read:
Please keep 6 feet away
and the front read:
Social Distance Suit

Their identity is being masked!

but if you know anyone from Grand Rapids....you may check with them.





Masters and Senior Masters

NOTE: Date Change for the Senior Masters

Due to scheduling conflicts the **Senior Masters** date has been moved. New dates: Qualifying: April 17, 2021 and Match play: April 18, 2021 The event will still be held at Royal Scot - Lansing

Masters: Qualifying: April 24, 2021 and Match Play: April 25, 2021 this event also will be held at Royal Scot.

Tournament entries listed below

Michigan State USBC Masters entry 2021

Michigan State USBC Senior Masters 2021

State Tournament Entries

Open Tournament Entry - 2021

Women's Tournament Entry - 2021

Youth Tournament Entry - 2021

Senior Tournament Entry - 2021

This email is brought to you by the Michigan State USBC Board of Directors. We welcome your articles, comments, and suggestions for the "Ten Pin Topics"

Send to: 10pintopics/PO Box 217/ Grandville, MI 494680217

or email us at: tenpintopics@gmail.com

(616) 635-2032 Serving Men, Women & Youth

